
1]— Club Activities —- A little different approach in June 

EVERY MONTH 
 

  2  Board Meeting  2  Editor’s Message 
  4  I Did It   6  Model T Tip 
  6  Something New in 22   14 Calendar of Events 
  14 Next Board Meeting 15 Book Review  
  15 Board of Directors 15 Edsel Ford Says 
  15 Recipe   16 Committee Chairs 

This past month has not had a regular 

Club event, such as a parade, tour, car show, Coach House etal. But, we were not put off by this in activity. 
Some of us have decided to fill in the void, so to speak, with some smaller, but still enjoyable mini events.  
Mainly, we have been meeting at local restaurants for breakfast. and also hosted a golf outing or two. These 
events have been more impromptu than scheduled, meaning they have not been printed in the Planetary 
News. Reason being, there was not enough time. Yet we have posted them on our Model T Ford Club website. 
Another good reason to watch the website for upcoming short notice events.  
 June 1st found 9 of us at Denny's in Racine (see picture). Jeff Clark, Jack Gueldenzoph, Jeff & Denise 
Schmittinger, Gray & Nancy Grey, Lance Pauley, Mike Zahorik and Erv Wilkowski. At these (Go to Page 7)  

4]— I Did It—-  A valve job part 4 
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6] Coach House  —-  will return soon 

Valve Job see page 4 

8]— Merton Memorial Day Parade   —- Dave Hjortnaes 

participates  

Club  

Activities 

13]— Car for Sale  —- Tim Kirst's 1924 Coupe is up for 

sale 


